
 
 

 
 

 

Indeed “How Good God Is!” is all we want to say at the end of this the most momentous day in our lives as 

individuals and as RJMs.  

We are finally back from our private audience with our Holy Father, Pope Francis. Those brief moments will 

always be deeply cherished in our hearts as lived with someone we deeply love. He urged  to us to acts of 

mercy, to live fraternal relationships in community, with joy of hearts and invited us to discern and accompany 

our young people to go beyond borders. His message came to us like an echo from these days at GC37. 

We want you to assure you, we carried each of you in our hearts. 

We share here the link to Pope Francis address to all of us Religious of Jesus and Mary, AFJM, Lay Companions 

in Mission and all those who are a part of the JM Family.  

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2019-10/pope-francis-sisters-congregation-jesus-mary-

thevenet.html 
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